

UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

The Graduate School *G-1 Communications* Box 353770 Seattle, Washington 98195-3770

Telephone: (206)543-5900

Fax: (206)685-3234

6/2/22

To: Andrew Harris, Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, UW Tacoma

Keva Miller, Dean and Professor, UW Tacoma School of Social Work & Criminal

Justice

From: Joy Williamson-Lott, Dean Joy Williamson-Lott Kima Cargill, Associate Dean for Academic Affairs

RE: Interim Report from the UW Tacoma Social Work & Criminal Justice Program

The Graduate School Council discussed this interim report at the June 2, 2022 meeting. The Council thanks the School of Social Work & Criminal Justice for responding to the request for an interim report. Additionally, the Council commends the faculty and staff for the work they have invested in addressing the challenges outlined in the 2015-2016 review.

The next review of the School of Social Work & Criminal Justice is scheduled for the 2027-2028 academic year. Please note that this review is scheduled for later than initially planned due to postponements caused by the Covid-19 pandemic.

Members of the Graduate School Council cc: Becky Corriell, Director, Academic Program Review & Strategy, The Graduate School